From: Dan Hildenbrand

To: VILLANI David * OED

Cc: Mere Work; Harold Bowron

Subject: DOL Announcement

Date: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 11:58:57 AM

Good Morning Dave,

| wanted to share this recent announcement from the Department of Labor about their
plans to inject funding for fraud prevention measures into the Ul system. We are very
excited to be one of the three named vendors and are looking forward to our
continued partnership. Below is a link to the press release and a fact sheet for your
reference.

https://www.dol.gov/newsroom/releases/eta/eta20210811

https://oui.doleta.gov/unemploy/pdf/FactSheet_Ulmodernization.pdf

Please let me know if you have any immediate questions, or if there’s anything
additional | can provide.

Best,
Dan

Dan Hildenbrand
Customer Success Manager
dan.hildenbrand@id.me

ID.me | We're hiring!
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This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential and privileged information belonging to the
sender, for a specific individual and purpose, and is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you
should delete this message and any disclosure, copying, forwarding or distribution of this message, or the taking
of any action based on it, by you is strictly prohibited.
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